
The Friends of the M.N. Spear Memorial Library  
are pleased to announce  

that we have raised more than $100,000 for our  
New Shutesbury Library Fund. 

Through ongoing volunteer efforts that include meetings, videos,  
donations, Valley Gives and lots of Raking and Baking,  

   our Fund continues to grow. 
 

Please join us as we celebrate our success and our donors, volunteers and 
supporters. Free ice cream will be served. 

 
  

 

Friday, June 19th 
7 pm 

Shutesbury Athletic 
Club 

 
Not school sponsored. 


